
 

 

 

 

Town of Mendon 
Water Commission 
Meeting Minutes for 

March 10, 2014 
 
The meeting was called to order by Chairman, Dwight Watson at 7:10 P.M.  
 
Dwight Watson and Dean D’Alessandro were present. Leah Cameron, Administrative 
Clerk, was in attendance.  Pat Bulock of 9 Edward Rd was also present. 
 
Pat Bulock of 9 Edward Rd requested that the $25.00 late fee and $0.15 interest be 
waived from her bill.  She was away for a month and got the mail upon returning to find 
out that she would be past due even if she paid the first day she could.  Dean made a 
motion to abate her bill for $25.15.  Dwight seconded the motion.  All members were in 
agreement. 
 
Members discussed late accounts and creating a policy for people who pay electronically 
and have their payments delayed.  They would like to revisit the creation of such a 
policy when all members are present. 
 
Members discussed the replacement of the water meters.  They will seek the advice of 
the Finance Committee as to how they should proceed. 
 
Members discussed the contract between Mendon and Hopedale.  They would like to 
attend Hopedale’s next meeting to see if Hopedale will take over the Mendon system.  
If not, they would like to pursue a longer term contract. 
 
Members reviewed a letter from the DEP regarding Miscoe Springs.  The existing well 
on the property cannot be used to serve an expanded public water system. 
 
Members discussed the new Taft Library as a potential public water system.  That is a 
decision that the DEP would decide based upon water usage. 
 
Dean made and Dwight seconded a motion to approve the meeting minutes dated 
February 4, 2014. 
 
The Commissioners signed the current bills from RI Analytical. 
 
Dwight made and Dean seconded a motion to adjourn the meeting.  All members were 
in agreement.  The meeting was adjourned at 8:02 p.m. 


